
 
 

 RFP # NRCan-5000038576 
 

BIDDER QUESTION & ANSWER 

 

Question 1:  

In section 5.2.6 Aboriginal Designation, is it mandatory that the successful bidder be an Aboriginal 

supplier as described within this section? 

Answer 1:   

No, it is not mandatory that the successful bidder be an Aboriginal supplier.  
This certification is for us to report on Aboriginal supplier status in our contracts.  
 
Question 2:  

To ensure a comprehensive and beneficial proposal for NRCan, we would also like to respectfully request 

an extension to the submission deadline. Our suggestion would be June 4th at 2:00pm (EST) instead of 

May 28th at 2:00pm (EST). 

Answer 2:   

Given timelines, unfortunately we are unable to grant an extension to the closing date.  
 

 

 

 

 


